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The Tasmanian Catholic Education Office, operating under the auspices of the Roman Catholic 

Church Trust Corporation of the Archdiocese of Hobart (ABN 55 210 770 582), produces publications 

and runs advertising campaigns from time to time for the purpose of: 

• publicising the programs and services of Catholic education in Tasmania independently and 

in conjunction with other departments and agencies; 

• informing stakeholders of changes and events in the Tasmanian Catholic Education Office’s 

areas of responsibility; and 

• familiarising the public with the role and structure of Catholic education in Tasmania. 

 

Achieving these purposes may involve the production and distribution of promotional material 

through such media as: 

• external publications such as newspapers and magazines; 

• Tasmanian Catholic Education Office publications, such as magazines, newspapers, 

newsletters, posters, flyers, booklets and displays; 

• television, radio, video or podcast segments or advertisements; and 

• intranet and internet sites (including social media). 

 

The Tasmanian Catholic Education Office will deposit images, video and audio segments on internal 

servers, and personal information will be managed in accordance with the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth) 

(Privacy Act), including the Australian Privacy Principles (APPs) and may be accessed by the 

individual to whom it relates on request to the Tasmanian Catholic Education Office (PO Box 102, 

NORTH HOBART TAS 7002); or by contacting (03) 6210 8888; ceo@catholic.tas.edu.au) 

 

Licensed under NEALS: Please note that if you provide permission in relation to any of the options 

below it is possible that the photograph/video may appear in material which will be available to 

schools and education departments around Australia under the National Educational Access Licence 

for Schools (NEALS), which is a licence between education departments of the various states and 

territories, allowing schools to use licensed material wholly and freely for educational purposes only. 

This licence only applies to educational material that is publicly available. Further information 

regarding what material is available for use can be found on the TCEO website catholic.tas.edu.au. 

 

Personal information will be managed in accordance with the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth) (Privacy Act), 

including the Australian Privacy Principles (APPs) and may be accessed by the individual to whom it 

relates on request to the Tasmanian Catholic Education Office (PO Box 102, NORTH HOBART TAS 

7002); or by contacting (03) 6210 8888; ceo@catholic.tas.edu.au). 
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